
 
JUNE 15, 2021 BCCS MEETING MINUTES 

 
PROVIDING A SAFE, NURTURING ENVIRONMENT FOR A DIVERSE COMMUNITY OF LEARNERS TO DEVELOP 

ACADEMIC POTENTIAL AND ETHICAL CHARACTER LEADING TO PRODUCTIVE CITIZENSHIP IN THE 21ST CENTURY 
 

In Attendance: John Hilliard, Sonya Williams, Christina Hayes, Kitty Beasley, Benjamin Brooks, Jenny Van 
Meter, Kate Von Glahn, Rashelle Minix 
 
Absent: Shanetta Davis 
 
Also Attending: Lynn Pinson  

 
The called meeting of the BCCS Governing Board was held via ZOOM on Tuesday, June 15, 2021 @ 7:00 
PM.  
 
A Call to Order was given by John Hilliard, and an opening prayer was shared by Lynn Pinson. 
 
A call for a recognition of guests and public comment was provided by John Hilliard. No guests were in 
attendance.  
 
Lynn Pinson, School Administrator, presented the following for approval for the FY 22 School year. The 
motion to approve was provided by Kate VonGlahn, seconded by Benjamin Brooks, and approved by 
all.  

i) Ryan Davis, Health and Physical Education, Coaching 
ii) Alyssa Davis, Elementary Paraprofessional 

iii) Carrie Pierce, HS Math 
iv) Heather Savage, HS Math 

 
A recommendation from the finance committee to approve the FY 22 Budget was presented by Jenny 
Van Meter, Finance Committee Chair. All approved.  

 
A motion to adjourn was presented by Rashelle Minix, seconded by Kitty Beasley and all approved.  
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